
PRINCIPAL’S MESSAGE 

Week of Dance 

This week Footsteps Dance Company 

are conducting dance activities with 

students across the school. Each 

grade has a 35 minute session each 

day, led by Jessica from Footsteps.  

On Thursday evening there will be a 

disco $3.00 Entry – Infants from 

5.00pm-6.00pm, Primary 6.30pm- 
7.30pm. Please note that there is no 

catering occurring this year, students 

will need to make their own meal 

arrangements. Also, because of 

be limited space, only students will 

inside the hall for both discos. 

Fathers’ Day Stall 

This Thursday and Friday our P&C are 

holding a Fathers’ Day stall so 

students can purchase a small gift 

each. Classes are rostered to attend 

during class time. Gifts are priced at 

$2 or $5. 

Brainstorm Productions 

On September 3, Brainstorm 

Productions will again perform for our 

students. This year’s production is 

‘The Protectors’, a show designed to 

provide advice to students about 

bullying behaviour and strategies 

they can use if they encounter this. 

The cost for the show is covered in 

the voluntary contribution. Notes 

have gone home to students who are 

required to pay. 

Good Luck Girls Softball 

Next Sunday our Girls’ Softball team 

will travel to Narrabri to play Wee 

Waa Public School in a State Quarter 

Final of the PSSA Girls Softball 

Championships. The girls will play on 

Monday and then return to school. 

Best of luck to Mr McDonnell and the 

team! 

Upcoming Sport 

Several gala days will be held over the 

next few weeks to encourage sports 

participation by our students. The 

school can enter as many teams as 

required, there is no selection 

process. 

Yesterday students could sign up for 

the Touch Gala Day set down for 

Tuesday September 24, on Friday 

September 20, the Stage 3 T20 Cricket 

Gala Day will be held. Next term on 

November 15, the Stage 2 T20 Gala 

Day will occur.  

Like us on our Facebook page ‘Mudgee Public School P&C’ and follow us on 

Twitter@MPSBulletin for all the latest updates and current events 
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DIARY DATES 

Wednesday 28 August 

Multi Sports Day Bathurst -  Support 

Unit 

Thursday 29 August 

Jolly Gym 

P&C Fathers Day Stall 

DISCO   Infants 5pm-6pm 

Primary 6.30pm - 7-30pm 

Friday 30 August 

P&C Fathers Day stall 

Sunday 1 September 

TOM Team—Orange 

Monday 2 September 

Girls Softball—Narrabri 

Tuesday 3 September 

Brainstorm Productions 

Jolly Gym 

Wednesday 4 September 

Girls Touch—Glen Willow 

Thursday 5 September 

Stage 3 Green Day 

Jolly Gym 

Friday 6 September 

Kindergarten Zoo Excursion 

All visitors to the school MUST sign in the visitors book in the front office. Where students arrive late or need to 

depart early, again this is done through the front office. 

Have you contacted the school with your updated/changed details? It is important that the school is able to 

contact you in case of an emergency. 

If your child has a change of routine please send a note to the classroom teacher. 

Emergency calls to the office before 2.00pm please. 

SCHOOL BANKING - Wednesday (Volunteers are always welcome!) 

BREAKFAST CLUB - Tuesday, Wednesday, Thursday  8.30am-9.10am  

UNIFORM SHOP - Wednesday 2.30pm-3.30pm (Residence Building via Perry St) 

mailto:mudgee-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au


Tomorrow, students from the Support 

Unit travel to Bathurst for a Multi 

Sport Day.  

Tournament Of the Minds 

This Sunday, 1st September, two 

teams will represent MPS at the 

Tournament of the Minds at Orange 

Public School in the Arts and 

Language Literature Challenges.  

The students have been working very 

hard to prepare a 10minute 

presentation that solves the 

challenges that were given to them in 

week one. Also, the teams have 

developed their problem solving, 

creative thinking and teamwork skills 

to prepare for a “Spontaneous’ 

Challenge” on the day. This will be 

worth half their total score. Best of 

Luck to both teams!  
Alan Kerr 
Principal 

LIBRARY NEWS 
PRC Premiers Reading Challenge is 

ending this week! Please have all 

books logged online or written on the 

sheet and handed in by the end of 

THIS week. Well done to all the 

students who have already finished 

and now have their name on the PRC 

Tree!  

Book Club Issue 6 orders are being 

sent home this week. All LOOP online 

orders need to be completed by the 

end of Week 8. Any cash orders need 

to be given to me also by the end of 

Week 8, that is Friday Sept 13th.  

Book Fair Reorders should be 

arriving soon. We had a record 

amount of sales this year so thank you 

for your patience! I will send home the 

books as soon as they arrive.  

Happy Reading! 
Siobhan Vitnell 

Librarian 

SRC TERM 3 
FUNDRAISER 

The SRC for Term 3 have decided to 

raise money for our farmers! This term, 

on Thursday 12th September, we will 

be dressing up in a farm related theme 

to support 200 Bales. 200 Bales is a 

local initiative in the Mid Western 

Region doing its absolute best to get 

farmers and landholders through this 

horrible drought. Bring a gold coin 

donation on the day and 50c - $1 to 

purchase cakes at the Stage 3 cake 

stall. Your support for this important 

charity is greatly appreciated.

Mudgee Public School would like to thank 

the following businesses who kindly support 

our Breakfast Club. A big thank you also to 

our wonderful staff & volunteers!  

MUDGEE NORTH-WEST LEGACY 
Legacy Badge Day 6 Sep 19 

One unique organisation stands by the dependants of veterans 
who gave their lives or health in the service of their nation.  
Legacy cares for the families of defence force personnel killed 
in war or other hazardous service, in peacekeeping operations 

or in accidents whilst training for war, and those who have died subsequently 
or are incapacitated.  Caring for this extended family is a big task as we seek 
to assist them in  coping with their lives, both financially and emotionally, 
whether they are young or old.  We help organise   housing, education,  
medical expenses and important special things, like   simple companionship. 
Legacy is funded by public donations, which enable us to perform our legacy 
of care. 

There are many widows and dependants in Mudgee North West Division 
who depend on Legacy.   

Badges are available at our office at 133 Market Street, Mudgee, and 
Bunnings Mudgee during Legacy week, as well as various locations in other 
towns within our Division on Badge Day.  We also have pens, wristbands 
and Army, Navy, Nurse, Digger and Air Force bears. 

For enquiries please call: 1800 356 550 or 6370 8600 

STUDENT OF THE WEEK 

Term 3 Week  6 

KC Dakota Hogan 

KL Sophie Sams 

KG Lakyn Yavion 

KH Addisyn Caligari 

K/1N Cooper Lecke 

1C Evie Cox 

1S Thomas O’Brien 

1R Mikayla Collins 

1T Hamish Marks 

2L Hope Gilmour 

2S Will Skinner 

2C Henry Thomson 

2W William Morris-Belpitt 

3B Mac Reynolds 

3W Charli McMurtrie 

3F Rohan Fazakarley  

Eathan Dunford 

4K Harlen Barrass 

4D Ellah Mann 

4E Kingston Reid 

5G Mara Lucic 

5C Chloe Logronio 

5/6J Noah Caligari 

5/6B Toby Roberts 

6A Mylee Hands-Smith 

6M Jett Lucas  

GY Jacob Gould 

MS Logan Blair 

SM Raquel Wells 

OL Benn Hanson 



P&C Update 
Father's Day Stall 

The P&C is hosting a Father's Day stall on Thursday, 

29th and Friday, 30th August.  There will be a range of 

beautiful, locally made gifts as well as more traditional 

items for sale.  Gifts will cost $2 or $5.  Children will 

have the opportunity to visit the stall with their teacher. 

If you would like your child to buy a gift for an 

important person in their life, please send along a few 

dollars on these days. 

Canteen 

Summer menu planning: It's time to plan the summer 

menu for term 4. The canteen committee will be 

meeting on Wednesday, 28th August at 2.15pm in the 

school residence.  Everyone is welcome so if you have 

a dish you'd love to see on the menu, please come 

along. 

September is Fruit & Veg month:  

This month is all about linking eating fruit and 

vegetables with good times, superheroes, superpowers 

and adventures!  Fruit & Veg Month 2019 runs for the 

last 4 weeks of Term 3, Monday 2nd to Friday 27th 

September. Throughout September, the canteen will 

be offering a range of specials and free tastings of 

dishes featuring vegetables as the superhero 

ingredient.  More information to come in next week's 

newsletter. 

Volunteer Update: You never know who you will meet 

when you volunteer in the canteen!  This week it was 

dad and zookeeper, Greg, from KH.  Greg is used to 

taming tigers and keeping lions in line, skills which 

were very useful at Friday lunchtime which can get a 

bit hectic! Thank you Greg for volunteering your time 

in KH's week and thank you to our regular canteen 

volunteers, Judy and Sam, pictured below with Greg. 

This week it's K/1N’s turn to help and week 7 (week 

beginning 2nd Sept), its 1S.  No cooking skills are 

required and you can name your day and hours. Please 

drop down to the canteen and have a chat to Tracey, 

email mudgeepublicschool@pandcaffiliate.org.au or 

send us a message on the P&C Facebook page. 

Term 3 Roster 

Week Class Week Class 

3 KL 7 1S 

4 KG 8 1C 

5 KH 9 1T 

6 K/1N 10 1R 

Uniform Shop 

Open Wednesday 2.30pm to 3.30pm 

With spring just around the 

corner, the uniform shop has a 

fantastic new microfibre hat 

($15).  This hat provides great 

sun protection with a wide 

brim but scrunches into a 

school bag and still keeps its 

shape! You can drop in and see 

us in the school residence on Wednesdays or order 

online from www.mudgeepublic.com.au and your order 

will be delivered to your child’s classroom every 

Wednesday.  

P&C Dates for the Diary: 

Next General Meeting: Monday 9th September, 6pm.  

School residence.  Children are welcome. 

Fathers’ Day Stall: Thurs 29th and Fri 30th August. 

Kidshotz photography: Sat 31st August and Sun 1st 

Sept . School Hall. 

PBL Assembly Produce & Bake Sale: Fri 27th Sept. 

http://www.mudgeepublic.com.au/


Dento-Ryu Karate 
Traditional Karate, non-contact all 

ages  5 years and over  

$3.50 per lesson - no joining fee  

Mudgee Public School Hall  

Tuesdays & Thursdays 6 -7pm. 

Sensei Harvey Phone: 6373 8304 

NEWSLETTER ‘HARD COPY’ REQUEST 
Parent / Carer name:_______________________________________ 

Youngest student name:_______________________ Class:_________ 

School Readiness Program 
1 hour classes that are designed around     

multisensory and play based activities to develop 
fine motor skills, communication skills and     

phonological awareness skills, which are the initial 
skills required for the development of reading. 
The lessons will be led by a specialist literacy/

numeracy teacher. 

Age:  Children starting Kindergarten 2020 

Time:  Thursday 1 0. 45am to 1 1 . 45am 

Cost:  $30 

Address: 1 1 3 Church Street,  Mudgee  

Maximum of 5 children per class. A parent 
must attend.  

Please contact our office on 0427298357 to 
enquire or make a booking.  

MUDGEE JUNIOR GOLF 
JUNIOR COMPETITION 
 MUDGEE GOLF CLUB 

To be held every Tuesday from 4pm to 5pm 

Ages 9 years and over 

$ 5 per afternoon 

Play holes and win prizes 

We look forward to seeing you all there for    
another term of golf and good fun 
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